
Health Professionals Urge Portuguese President to
Sign the Law

 

EPATH, the European Professional Association for Transgender Health, has written to the Portuguese President
asking him to support the law as adopted by the Parliament.

The president had announced to veto a law that would base legal gender recognition on self-determination, after
the Portuguese Parliament had voted in favor of the law.

Read the letter
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